
  

 

 

The Lovable Ladybugs 
 

Dear Students, 
 

My name is Miss Nichole and I’m so excited to meet all 

of you! You will learn so much this year! You will know 

the alphabet, numbers 1-20, how to read words, how to 

write your first and last name, and more! Before you 

know it, you will be ready for Kindergarten! 
 

I look forward to learning your special talents and what 

you can teach your friends. We will all be learning from 

each other this year, including you all teaching me! I 

will learn more about who you are and what makes you 

special. You will also continue to show me how to be the 

best me I can be.  

 

The first day of school is right around the corner. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer and I look forward to 

seeing your smiling faces!  

 

Miss Nichole 

 

      

 



The Lovable Ladybugs 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

I’m excited to introduce myself! My name is Miss 

Nichole and I will be teaching Pre-K this year. I spent 

this past school year teaching a Pre-K class and I look 

forward to teaching another year! I graduated with a 

Bachelor’s in Psychology and Education. While working 

on my degree I also spent a year and a half 

volunteering in a preschool classroom, as well as a first-

grade classroom. I have always enjoyed teaching 

children and watching them grow. Children are the light 

of our world and deserve the best from the role 

models in their lives. 
 

Your child will learn so much this year! I look forward 

to teaching them the alphabet, numbers, sight words, 

math, and science. All of these topics will be taught 

through playing, group learning, as well as one on one 

teaching. Not only will they be enhancing their 

academics skills, but they will also be kindergarten 

ready with social skills and independence.  

 

I look forward to meeting your child and learning what 

they have to offer in our classroom! 

 

Miss Nichole 



 

The Lovable Ladybugs 
 

PLEASE LABEL WITH 

CHILD’S FIRST & LAST NAME: 

1 Backpack large enough to hold child’s belongings 

 (no rolling backpacks please) 

1 Plastic two-pocket folder  

24 pack of Crayola crayons  

Watercolor Paint (16 colors)  

1 pack of Crayola Broad Line markers  

1 pair of blunt tip scissors (Fiskars scissors are 

recommended)  

Smock (or an old t-shirt large enough to cover child’s 

clothing) Complete change of clothes (including underwear 

and socks) 1 pack of Sharpened Ticonderoga Pencils  

 

NO NEED TO LABEL (items used for whole class):  

16 large glue sticks  

(Elmer’s disappearing purple glue sticks are a favorite)  

4-pack of 5oz. Play-Doh  

1 bottle of Elmer’s glue  

4 containers of baby wipes (unscented is preferred)  

2 boxes of tissues  

4 pack of Low Odor Dry Erase Markers  

(Expo or Crayola are favorites)  

1 family photo 1 individual photo of your child  

$20.00 ((in an envelope with child’s first and last name) to cover  

additional classroom supplies such as notebooks, binders and other group materials  

*Please be aware that we may need to refill some of these  

supplies during the school year.  

Thank you for your support!  

 

Miss Nichole 


